
What's
Happening ? Senior

Youth
hosted

Lutheran
Youth from
churches

around the
area to

celebrate
“back to
school”
with a

tailgate
party.

Youth of all ages helped to
host Community Fun Day for

our preschool families to kick
off their school year.
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

Game Day
Pre-teen  and Junior Youth are invited to a
“game day” on Sunday, September 22nd
in the fellowship hall following the late
service from 12-2. We will have lunch and
play a variety of games together. Come
and get to know the new group of 5th-8th
grade youth members!

Parents of all youth are invited to an ax throwing
event to celebrate sending their kids back to
school!  We will meet at Blade & Timber in Town
Center (5203 W. 117th Street, Leawood) on
September 15th from 12:40-2:15 for a parents only
event. Cost is $35 per person and covers ax
throwing games (food and drinks are on your own).
Please complete the registration form (sent to you
via email) and return it to Pastor Ada by Wed.
August 28th to reserve your spot!

Youth Parents Event:
Ax Throwing

Oct. 4-5th: Pre-Teen & Junior Youth KS District 
                    Confirmation Retreat
Oct. 27th: Senior Youth Bonfire & Pumpkin Carving

Questions?  Contact a Youth Board Member:
Pastor Mike Ada (Youth Pastor): pastorada@bslcks.org

Jennifer Bertels (Chair): jennifermbertels@gmail.com

Kristi Buckendahl (Senior Youth): kristi.p.buckendahl@gmail.com

Lori Hughey (Junior Youth): lorihughey77@gmail.com

Amanda Vogt (Preteen Youth): amanda.vogt86@gmail.com

Sheila Huseman (Missions & Service): sheila.huseman@gmail.com

LCMS Youth Gathering
Parent Information Meeting

Parents of 8th-12th grade youth are invited to an
informational meeting to discuss plans for the
upcoming LCMS Youth Gathering this summer in New
Orleans. Please join us at 6:00 on Wednesday, Oct.
2nd, in the SW preschool room for information about
this event. (The Faithfully Parenting Teens class will
meet after the Youth Gathering meeting is over!)

KS District
Confirmation Retreat

Registration is open for the annual KS District
fall Confirmation Retreat for all Preteen and
Junior Youth. This year’s theme is The Lord’s
Prayer. The retreat will be held at Rock Springs
4H Ranch in Junction City (1168 Hwy K157) on
October 4th-5th. The cost for BSLC youth is
$40. Turn in your registration form and payment
to Pastor Ada by Sep. 11th to ensure a T-shirt for
your youth.  In addition, if you are able to drive
or chaperone this event, please let Pastor Ada
know ASAP.


